
Maddux Elementary Annual 

Thanksgiving Program 
 

You are invited to our annual Thanksgiving 

Program! Save the date: Thursday, November 14 

      We will be having a door decoration contest, 

you will get to decide who wins the Turkey 

Trophy! We also will be having a “Thank you 

wall”, in dedication for the families of the students. 

We have several festivities planned. It would mean 

so much to us all if you took the time to be in 

attendance!  

Best regards,  

Miss Strickland 


